
 

Dear Second District Club Presidents, 
 
Please be advised that the annual scholarship fund raising campaign of the FGCNYS 
Second District has now started.  Scholarships are awarded to deserving students 
attending Farmingdale College.  An eligible individual will be one who is 
continuing his/her education in an area relative to horticulture and Federated Garden 
Clubs objectives. 
 
Through your generosity, last year's contributions enabled one very grateful and 
qualified student to receive this scholarship.  With your help, we will be able to continue 
this fine endeavor of horticultural education assistance. 
 
We sincerely thank our member clubs for past donations since the inception of this 
scholarship program in 1964.  We trust you will continue this worthy tradition of 
encouraging and assisting deserving students through your financial support. 
 
Kindly send your contribution for the Second District Scholarship Fund by March 15, 
2025 so we may present a scholarship at our annual meeting and luncheon. 
 
Make checks payable to:   
Second District Federated Garden Clubs of New York State 
(2nd Dist FGCNYS) 
Attention:  Scholarship Fund 
 
Mail checks to: 
Sandy Hart 
18 Partridge Trail 
Coram, NY  11727 
 
Thank you in advance, 
Sandy Hart 
Scholarship Chair 
 


